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CHASTE Seminars  

Seminars facilitated by the CHASTE Project Team 

Fire Safety seminar held at Dunblane Hydro on 2 October 2008. 

HSE Disease Reduction Programme seminar held on 4 December 2008 in 
Inverness, and 5 December 2008 in Stirling. 

Business Continuity and Crisis Management seminar held at Scotland's 
Colleges on 3 April 2009. 

Incident Data Benchmarking Consultation held on 2 July 2009. 

Pandemic Flu seminar held at Scotland's Colleges on 8 September 2009. 

Occupational Health seminar held on 19 March 2010 at Dunblane. 

CHASTE Update to Senior Management. CHASTE input into the College 
Principals' Convention and University Secretaries meetings held in May 2010. 

Influencing and Communication Skills seminar held on 9 February 2011 at 
Doubletree by Hilton Dunblane Hydro. 

CHASTE Concluding Seminar - Shaping the Future held on 26 April 2011 at 
Doubletree by Hilton Dunblane Hydro. 

 

If you require more information on the CHASTE seminars please email: 
Health.Safety@ed.ac.uk  
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